

Lawrence Sheriff School Parents' Association Newsletter December 2024

The PA has a page on the school website. Lots of useful information about the Parents Association and how you can support us.

Please do check it out via the QR code below.



WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT

Come along to a meeting Volunteer at an event Support our lottery Donate raffle prizes Suggest fundraising ideas Matchfunding

Every little helps.

FUNDRAISING

Thank you to everyone who volunteered, donated & supported the PA at the Christmas concert. The event was a great success. We served our usual refreshments plus seasonal mulled wine & mince pies. We received some generous donations from parents and Tesco Rugby donated a food hamper. We took over £800 on the night.

Thank you to those parents who attended the Autumn term *PA meeting*. It was great to see some new faces and to discuss some new fundraising ideas.

The PA enjoyed meeting the new families at the *Hartfield year 7 event* in September. We served refreshments and raised £200.











Spring term - Dates for your diary

PA meeting - Monday 13th January @ 7pm in the 6th Form Centre Clothing collection - Friday 31at January - see attached flyer for details Bingo night - Tuesday 13th February - details to follow

If you would like to know more about the PA or are interested in getting involved you can contact us @ parents@lawrencesheriffschool.com